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Balfour Beatty are now 15 weeks+ into the 

construction phase for the new Skye, Lochalsh and 

South West Ross Community Hospital and 

Healthcare facility based in Broadford on the Isle of 

Skye.  

  

Since commencing on site in August, the Project 

team have made good progress with earthworks, 

piling and foundations all in advance of the primary 

steel frame erection planned for January 2020. 

 

The new NHS Highland facility is scheduled for 

completion by Spring 2021 and will feature departments including Emergency, X-ray, 

Maternity and Outpatients containing an Infusion Suite and Physiotherapy gym. The top 

floor will be utilised by a 24 bed inpatient unit. 

 
 

Considerate Constructors Scheme 

 
 

As part of our commitment to improving the 
image of construction sector in the UK, we 
will host our first Considerate Constructors 
Scheme (CCS) monitor site visit in January 
2020. To learn more about the CCS scheme, 
please visit www.ccscheme.org.uk  
 

Project feedback 
If you have any comments on the project 
during our time on site, please contact 
john.cairns2@balfourbeatty.com

                                                                                       

Community E-Newsletter 

 

The projects e-newsletter will be updated 

regularly during project delivery. To view 

updates including progress photographs 

and community engagement activities, 

please visit 

https://spark.adobe.com/page/1G0aHQV8

0qMgu or scan the following QR code:   
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